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There have been 7 meetings since the 2023 AGM with good attendance from the 

Councillors. The chair during this time was Cllr. Alwyn Nutting and vice chair was Cllr. 

Graham Green.  During this time 8 planning applications have been discussed 

Sian Griffiths continued as the internal auditor and has recently completed the 2023/24 

audit.  

A total of £1150 has been donated to various causes, this includes £500 to the ladies on the 

Urdd Committee to help them towards their £3000 target, £200 to the Community 

Association towards the Coronation celebrations and £150 to The Game Change Project.  

The Council continues to support only local causes. 

The Community Council also agreed to take responsibility of the maintenance/upkeep and 

training for the 3 defibrillators in the area.  A donation of £50 had been gratefully received 

from a resident towards these costs. 

At the latest budget meeting the precept was set for 2024/25 and was unchanged from the 

previous year. 

Potholes and blocked drains continue to be a problem within the area.  


